Week 27

Red Class Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week the children have been very busy! We have been learning about the Easter Story,
practised following a set of instructions, made Easter Bonnets and have been calculating
one less than a given number. We have made the most of the sunshine and spent a lot of

our time in our outdoor area. Well done to all our children for fantastic learning!

Next term we will be learning about rhyme through story, and continuing
adding two groups to make a total. Our new RE topic is Good News.

We wish you a very happy and holy Easter.

If you have any comments or questions please send an email to
red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton
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